

March 16, 2020

Dear TBS Families & Friends,

We appreciate your patience (as families) and persistence (as faculty & staff) throughout this time.

We have been monitoring the process closely and relying on external resources such as the CDC, Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department, and Washington Public Schools to help navigate this health crisis.

We have also formed an internal COVID-19 Task Team of resources to aid in our discernment and decision making.

On Campus Representatives:

- Ron Nelson TBS BOD
- Beth Wing –Faculty & Staff and Athletics
- Nora Gass Business Operations
- Dwayne Beavers Facilities, Maintenance, and Safety
- LeAnn Kitselman Guidance Counselor and Community Liaison
- Amy Reinmuth Communications
- Alyssa Baker Educational Services

Ad Hoc Members:+

- Carri Jo Timmer Parent & Medical Services Professional
- Megan Wendtland Parent & PVN President

Our Administrative Leadership Team is working diligently with our faculty and staff to get needed information to you and your students.

Sincerely,

TBS Administrative Leadership Team

